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MEMO 

 
 
TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
 School Board Members 
 
FROM: David Gunter 
 
DATE: May 14, 2015 
 
RE: 2015 – 2016 School Choice Plan 

 

 Request to Advertise for Public Hearing 
 May 21, 2015 Board Meeting 
 

 
The process of revision of the School Choice Plan has begun as we prepare for 
2015-2016. As you are aware, the process is not complete until the Legislative 
session is over and we can include any changes needed from bills that are 
passed. However, we begin the process early in order to allow time for 
advertisement for a public hearing and to then request School Board approval so 
that printing of the document can be completed for the beginning of school. It is 
requested that the School Board approve the advertisement for a public hearing 
to be conducted at the School Board meeting on June 25, 2015 at 6:30 PM. 
 
I have enclosed a copy of the advertisement for public hearing and a first draft. 
There are no changes at this point. I have also enclosed a copy of the timeline 
for the work on the revisions in preparation for the June 25th meeting. As you 
review the first draft, if you have concerns for possible needed revisions, please 
call David Gunter by May 28th so that consideration may be given to the 
suggestions prior to preparation of the final draft. 
 
Your support is always appreciated in both the preparation of this document and 
in the enforcement of the policies established to create a safe and secure 
learning environment for our school children and employees. 
 

 


